
From: Tyler Olsen-Highness
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4; frogtownmn@gmail.com; Carter, Melvin (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council;

CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: VOTE NO on the Alatus appeal!
Date: Sunday, April 4, 2021 8:50:37 PM

Dear Councilmember Jalali and Mayor Carter.

Please VOTE NO on the Alatus appeal and their completely inequitable and code-violating
development at Lexington and University Avenue. As a member of Hamline Midway, this
project flies in the face of so many initiatives that make me proud to be a member of St. Paul.
Please vote NO.

As public voice is being stifled around this at the next City Council meeting, please take my
video testimony (attached as a link to a google drive file) and include it on the public record.

Thank You-
Tyler Olsen
1194 W Seminary Ave, St Paul, MN 55104

 Movie on 4-4-21 at 8.32 PM.mov
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